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I emailed the sector periodically during the year to seek input and/or share information about board 
meetings or the association in general.  I received a few responses with the most common issue being 
conflicting dates for other state association conferences.   
 
I main effort I made this year was to ensure ongoing engagement by the sector as well as having the 
association keep the sector’s involvement in mind.  
 
Sector participation this past year includes: 

• Eleven from the sector, including five vendors, registered to attend this year’s conference. I 
knew we would be losing some to Kansas and/or Iowa conferences.  

• Six from the sector were involved this past year duties that included: CDC, PDRC, Sector rep, and 
Association Governance. 

• Three are presenting at the 2018 conference. 
• Many are involved in the conference’s Murder Mystery.  

 
This is the end of my second year as sector rep.  Shareen Thewke will be taking on this role for the next 
two years.  
 
 It’s been rewarding to serve.  
 
Kent Wolfe 
Associate Sector Rep 


